Project Update: November 2016

We have now completed our second sampling expedition, collecting about 40 fish species.
We recorded threatened species (Brycon nattereri, Ancistrus minutus), endemic and recently
described fish (Retroculus acherontos, photo), and some still undescribed ones such as
(Pseudopimelodus aff. pucher), probably a new genus of miniature catfish of the family
Pseudopimelodidae. We continued our education programe by visiting rural properties of the
area, and scheduled visits to local schools.

Finally, we developed our website with information about fish species of the Cerrado biome,
other animals, registration forms for rural and touristic properties and other people
interested in collaborating with the preservation of water resources.
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